
 
 
 

 

 

As a physician or future physician, would 
you like to share your thoughts, 
perceptions, and responses regarding 
the proposed legislation on reporting 
undocumented patients seeking care? 
 

Participants are sought for a study investigating 
what it would mean for physicians and their daily 
work if  they are made responsible for reporting 
patients without legal permission to stay in the 
country to the police or migration authorities.  
 

Follow the link www.boundaries.study  
or scan the QR-code for further information.  


